
 A Highways England Notification 

 

 

Day House Lane bridge weekend closure  

12 to 15 February 2021 – no access for pedestrians, 

cyclists or equestrians 

 

Highways England operates, maintains and improves England’s 

motorways and major A roads.  We’re currently upgrading M4 

junction 15 and the junction to the A419, as part of these works 

it will be necessary to close Day House Lane beneath the bridge 

which carries the A419 above. 

 

Please accept our apologies, our original notification contained 

an error. This section of Day House Lane will be closed 24/7 

from 6am Friday 12 February to 6am Monday 15 February 

2021. 

 

We’ll make every effort to ensure the impact on the local 

community is kept to a minimum. We always aim to work to the 

programme, however unforseen circumstances or adverse 

weather conditions may mean changes to it.  Please monitor 

www.trafficengland.com  to keep updated.          

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.trafficengland.co/


 

‘ 

 

 

 

Our ref: 561621 

 

We’re currently working to relieve congestion on the M4 J15 and the 

A419 junction northbound.  For the safety of our workforce and the public 

we need to close Day House Lane beneath the bridge which carries the 

A419 above. The closure will be in place 24/7 and there will be no 

access for pedestrians, cyclists or equestrians.  Please accept our 

apologies in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

Dates 

12 to 15 February 2021 – 6am Friday morning to 6am Monday morning. 

No access under Day House Lane bridge. 

 

If you would like further information about this work, please contact 

Highways England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000 open 

24/7 or email: info@highwaysengland.co.uk  

 

For information on all our works in the South West please follow us on 

Twitter @HighwaysSWEST 

 

 

 

 


